22.01.2019

To:

Regeneration and planning development management
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Street

London, WC1H 9JE

Your Ref: 2019/0111/T

For the attention of the tree team

To whom it may concern,

| am writing with regards to a letter | received recently outlining the intended works on a
trees at the address; 35A Buckland Crescent, NW3 5DJ.

| am writing to inform you of my support for the outlined works and would further encourage the
works to be carried out at the earliest possible convenience.

the height
and growth of the trees is effecting various aspects of my immediate environment:

- The trees have grown to such a height and density that they take up what little light is available,
especially during the winter months.

- In the spring and summer when the trees are in full bloom the foliage dropped, rots and causes
slippery areas all over the garden.

- The sap that falls from the trees causes damage to furniture and landscaping features within
the garden.

| trust that my correspondence is useful to you and | look forward to the works being carried out
and concluded.

Sincerely,

Hye-Jean Hay



